
 

 
24th May 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Sports Week 

A reminder to children and their families that it is Sports Week the first week back 
after the holidays.  Please can the children have their PE kits in school every day 
and if the weather is hot they can also bring in a sun hat and a water bottle to keep 
hydrated, suncream can be applied at home in the mornings. 

Brainbuilder 

Brainbuilder projects have been sent out for over the holidays.  It is important that children are still 
keeping their brains active by continuing to learn.  This will also support their learning in the topic 
they are learning in school.  We have had some fantastic projects this year and it is super to see 
children working on these with members of their family at home.   

Congratulations 

Many congratulations to our Vice Chair of Governors Cllr Jenny Harrison.  
She has recently been appointed the Deputy Mayor.  All the children and 
families wish her the very best in her new role.  We are privileged to have 
the Deputy Mayor on our Governing body as she continues to spread a  
positive impact in the local community and beyond. 

TT - Rockstars 
 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 1, 2, 4, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11 and 12 for achieving over 96% 
attendance last week. 

Well done to classes 10, 11 and 12 for 100% attendance. 

WISHING All CHILDREN AND FAMILIES A HAPPY AND SAFE HALF TERM AND A 
HAPPY EID MUBARAK 

DATES FOR AFTER HALF TERM 

* Monday 10th June - BACK TO SCHOOL - Whole School Celebration Assembly  
 (9am Parents Welcome)/SPORTS WEEK 
* Friday 14th June - Whole School Assembly - (9am Parents Welcome) 

Year Group Winners

Year 3 1st - Ajwad (1) 
2nd - Umar (1) 
3rd - Arisha (1)

Year 4 1st - Husain (5) 
2nd - Laiba (5) 
3rd - Aisha (6)

Year 5 1st - Ismaeel (9) 
2nd - Eren (7) 
3rd - Elizah (9)

Year 6 1st - Manuel (12) 
2nd - Adil (11) 

3rd - Denisa (12)



SACRE ART COMPETITION - Design the cover for the new RE syllabus 

Religious Education is important for all children. The Local Authority is currently designing a new 
RE curriculum and they wish for our children to design the front cover for the syllabus.  We are  
going to be sending 8 successful entries from our school.   
Below are some examples.  Please write a paragraph to explain why your design is a winner.  Put 
your name, school and age on the back of your work and hand this in to your child’s class teacher. 
 


